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NEWS FROM THE SHCC LISTSERV

The SHCC LISTSERV provides updates on important time-sensitive information about the administration
       of your Section 8 HAP Contract and other items of interest released by HUD.


                                        

Sent: September 9, 2013
To: Update SHCC
Subject: SHCC ListServ #144 – TRACS 202(d) Implementation Delay
 
On August 30, 2013, SHCC was notified that the implementation of TRACS Version 202D has been delayed due to pending approval of new and updated HUD Forms.  HUD is working with industry partners (e.g., software vendors, contract administrators, HUD staff, etc.) to determine a new implementation date for TRACS 202D.  Once SHCC is notified of a new implementation date, we will send an update.

 

Thank you.
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